
  

          HERE’S THE SCOOP 

               Valders Elementary School - 775-9510 
              www.valders.k12.wi.us 

                      May 10, 2017 

 
Thurs. May 11 

1
st
 Grade Fieldtrip to Bookworm Gardens 

Mon.  May 15 

3
rd

 Grade Fieldtrip to Ledgeview Nature Center 

Wed. May 17 

1
st
 Grade Fieldtrip to Maritime Museum and Schuette Park 

Fri. May 19 

3
rd

 Grade Fieldtrip to Maritime Museum and Manitowoc Public Library 

Sat. May 20 

PTA sponsored Color-a-Thon Run 

Wed. May 24 

4K- Fieldtrip to Mtwc. Zoo and 4
th

 grade Fieldtrip to Pinecrest 

 

Monday, May 29 

NO SCHOOL- Memorial Day  

 

Tuesday, June 6 

4th Grade Graduation-10am 

Last Day of School-11:15 Dismissal  

 

 
Dear families, 
Soon the staff and I will be developing our class lists for next year based on our best estimate of student enrollment 
numbers.  The elementary staff uses a team approach to create classes and we use many factors in our decision.  
The process is well-developed and it is meant to create optimal learning environments for the children.   
The staff who place the children into next year’s classes know the needs of the children extremely well which is why 
the placement process has worked so well in the past.  As a result, we strive to limit the number of specific teacher 
requests. 
If you feel your child has special factors that may impact his/her placement you may write me a letter about those 
factors.  I prefer that families let us know about such factors instead of a specific teacher request.     We will use this 
additional information during our placement process.  Please submit such a letter to me by Wednesday, May 17th, 
2017.  
Class assignments will be available in August at registration time.  As always, we will continue to place the children in 
a warm and nurturing learning environment that will challenge them and help them grow.  Thank you for your 
continued trust and support.   
Sincerely, 

Mr. Procknow 

 

   

 

 
 
 
Valders T-Ball 
Valders T-Ball is open to all students in the district who are five years or older by September 1, 2017.  T-Ball runs from 

June 13-August 1.  Forms were emailed and sent home to families.  If you need an extra form, they are available in the 

elementary school office.   

 

 

 

Summer School registration is complete.  We are currently working to finalize 

schedules and will send an email to all parents when the schedules are available 

on Skyward.  Please call the office with any questions.   



 

 

 
      

 
 


